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May 14, 2021 
 
 
Mary Gauvain 
Chair, UC Academic Senate 
  
 
Re: (Systemwide Senate Review) Proposed Revision to Senate Bylaw 336.F.3 
 
 
Dear Chair Gauvain, 

The Divisional Executive Board, councils, and committees appreciate the opportunity to review 
the Proposed Presidential Policy to Senate Bylaw 336.F.3.  The Executive Board review the 
proposal and divisional committee feedback at its meeting on May 13, 2021. Members affirmed 
two important principles: the fundamental faculty right to hearing before a properly formulated 
group of faculty peers, and that the complainant and others involved should not be unduly 
burdened. The Executive Board lauded the attached response from the Committee on Privilege 
and Tenure for offering a way to resolve concerns and affirm these two principles.  
 

Sincerely,  

 

Shane White 
Chair 
UCLA Academic Senate 
 
Encl. 
 
Cc: Jody Kreiman, Vice Chair/Chair Elect, UCLA Academic Senate  

Michael Meranze, Immediate Past Chair, UCLA Academic Senate  
April de Stefano, Executive Director, UCLA Academic Senate 
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